



October 27, 2014

Joseph R. Harold III
President – Chief Executive Officer
Sagamore
75 Research Road
Hingham, MA 02043

## Dear Joe:

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and your team at Sagamore for a job well done at Schneider Electric's "Boston One" Campus in Andover, MA. Your team, lead by Phil Gagnon, Jeffrey Simineau and Thomas Hopkins were truly exceptional partners on the extremely challenging project. Without your team's collaborative spirit and commitment to the end goal, the Schneider success story could not be complete.

The complexities of the Boston One project are second to none. The mechanical challenges alone included two chillers, a free cooler, makeup air, three energy recovery units, 785 chilled beams, and some 25 miles of piping throughout the project.

This 235,943 sf project matched with an aggressive construction schedule required an extensive MEP-FP coordination. Sagamore was hired to lead the coordination process as part of their nearly 8 million dollar base subcontract agreement. Through the coordination process, the Sagamore team brought many new technologies to the table to aide in ease of information exchange throughout the project.

I look forward to partnering with Sagamore on future complex projects. Their skills and resources were essential to the success of this project. I would be pleased to recommend the Sagamore team for future mechanical endeavors with the complexities similar to the Boston One project.

Sincerely,

Daniel S. Charest

Senior Project Manager

J. Calnan & Associates, Inc.